ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
TUESDAY, MARCH 31, 2015
25TH DAY JANUARY ADJOURNED

The Adair County Commission convened at 8:30 a.m. on March 31, 2015 in the Courthouse at
Kirksville. All Commissioners were present.

The Commission met with Adair County Sheriff Robert Hardwick and the Finance Coordinator
for the Sheriff’s Office, Dave Hurt. Sheriff Hardwick presented a timeline regarding the upgrade
to the electronic control system of the jail. The start date is April 27, 2015 beginning with a
software upgrade, then followed by a jail access upgrade, and finally a DVTEL camera upgrade.
The warranty begins on the parts as they are installed. Work is tentatively scheduled to be
completed in February 2016. The work will be concentrated in the northeast corner of the control
room facing the pods. Sheriff Hardwick stated he would let the Commission know when the
work begins. He also mentioned CI3 was the same company that performed an upgrade for Cass
County.

The Commission spent the rest of the day attending to County business.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on March 31, 2015.
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